
You're Invited to Our Community Picnic! 

Dear Volunteers, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Community Picnic, and we would love your support 

in making this event a success! Join us for a day of fun, food, and fellowship with our wonderful 

community. 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 11:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Community Park, 123 Main St. 

We invite you to volunteer your time and talents! Whether you can help set up, serve food, 

organize games, or assist with clean-up, your contributions are invaluable. 

Please RSVP by July 1st to confirm your participation and let us know how you would like to 

help. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our community. We look forward to celebrating with 

you! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Picnic Committee 


